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 Star of the 
Week 

 

for some super 
Maths work this 

week. 

Well Done! 

 

Maths 

This week in Maths we have been looking at numbers to 
20. We have been placing 
these numbers on number 

lines and number tracks and 
finding one more and one less 
of these bigger numbers. We 
have also been using greater 

than, small than and equal to 
compare and describe these 
numbers. Luckily we have 
been far more successful in 

Maths than Donald has been 
with his!

Visit to St. Peter’s Church 

Unfortunately we had to cancel our walk to the church this 
week. However we have rearranged this to take place next 

Thursday (2nd February) at the 
same time. We do, however, need  

support with walking to and 
from the church so that the trip 

can take place. We will be leaving 
school at 9.30am and by back for 

11.30. If you can walk with us 
please let me know by      

Wednesday at the latest. Thanks. 

Homework 

For this week’s homework you have a 100 
Years of Wonder     

challenge where you 
will be undertaking 

some historical research 
In this week’s Story 
Time With Jesus you 
will be hearing about 
when Jesus calmed a 

terrible storm 

RSHE 

This week in RSHE we have spent some time looking at how to stay safe online 
(we shall also be looking at this in more detail during our ICT lessons later 
on). We joined with Smartie the Penguin and helped him to navigate some 
tricky problems that he encountered online, such as pictures and adverts    

popping up, things that didn’t look right and people being unkind to others 
online. With our help Smartie learned that when these things happen you 
should always tell someone not just ignore them or try to sort them out   

yourself. We were all able to show that we are starting to understand how to 
stay safe when we are online.

 


